R. ANTHONY WALDRON

Attorney-at-Law
Offices in the
Historic Hawley Silk Mill

& Silk Mill Drive - Suite 215, Hawley PA 18498

Phone: (570) 226-6288 Fax: (570) 226 6408
September 27, 2018

Dingman Township Zoning Hearing Board
Attn: Bonnie Mullins, Secretary &
Jason Ohliger, Esq., Solicitor

Re:  Har Haven, LLC Zoning Appeal

Dear Zoning Hearing Board Secretary and Solicitor:

I am writing to you on behalf of my client, Har Haven, LLC, the owner of the MT. Haven
Resort property, regarding the appeal that was filed by me on its behalf on or about August 1,
2018, and for which a hearing is scheduled for tonight at 7 pm.

My client has directed me to withdraw the appeal that I filed challenging the Zoning
Officer’s determination of July 2, 2018 and an enforcement notice issued on July 10, 2018. 1
apologize for the short notice, but I did let the Township Solicitor know earlier today that we
would be withdrawing this appeal. It is my understanding that the Zoning Officer would be
posting a notice at the hearing site and also that it will be posted on the Township website.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Ty Tblhm

R. Anthgdy Waldron, Esq.

cc: John Klemeyer, Esq.
Chris Wood, Z.0.
Mark Seigel & Nathan Birnhack, Har Haven, LLC



